
 

 

 

Maiden Agartala site visit of Shri Jai Shankar, Managing Director, NETC 
 
On 21.05.2025 MD, NETC along with Agartala team visited vulnerable tower locations on Palatana – 
Silchar section, severely affected due to Natural disaster in Aug 2024. The brief report are as follows.   

 
   Tower Loc. No. 200: Soil erosion observed near Leg "C", now only 8m from a steep 22m slope and 

proximity to the NH-08. Protection measures using RRM wall with geonet, as recommended by 
NERPC sub-group, discussed with Agartala TLM team. 

 
 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Tower Loc. No. 217: Located 25m horizontally and 20m vertically below NH-08. Sinking and cracking 
of NH-08 has compromised tower foundation, causing bracing deformation, bending of 34 nos lattice 
pieces and mild buckling in Legs C and D. During the visit, measures on short term and long- term plan 
to ensure the safety of asset was deliberated, as recommended by NERPC. 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 


